
NEWSLETTER

  

BOODLE FEAST

 Our Grandview Towers Team hosted a Team meal this fall and

served a traditional Filipino feast. Sharing a meal gives our Team

an opportunity to build trust, appreciate each other and celebrate

milestones. Salamat Team!

 

  

LET THEM EAT CAKE

 

October 1st was National Seniors Day and Shannon Oaks

Vancouver took the time to thank their Residents for all of their

hard work and show them just how much they're appreciated.

 

 

AGE ONLY MATTERS

IF YOU ARE A CHEESE

Shannon Oaks Oak Bay hosted a

new Cheese Tasting Night event.

WestCana did a wonderful job

and the Residents loved tasting

flavours from all over the world!

PREVIOUSLY ON 

THE AMAZING RACE

 

Amazing Race Kelowna 2019 is in

the books! Teams from all over

Sun Pointe Village participated in

a race around the Village which

tested their skills, timing and of

course, their sense of humour.  

“ A U T U M N  C A R R I E S  M O R E  G O L D  I N  I T S  P O C K E T  T H A N  A L L  T H E  O T H E R  S E A S O N S . ” –  J . B I S H O P  

F A L L  2 0 1 9



CHEERS CHRIS
 

You know you love your job when you show up to volunteer on your own time and that's how much

Chris loves his job at Hallmark on the Park as our Maintenance Assistant. Over the years he's been at

Hallmark he's built close relationships with people like Ann. As he puts it, 'they're his people'.  

 

October is National Disability Employment Awareness Month where we celebrate the huge positive

impact employment has on people with diverse abilities. 

 

I n s i d e  t h e  I s s u e
BAKE THE WORLD

A BETTER PLACE

 
 

Did it ever smell delicious at

Mill Creek Village! A special

thanks to the ladies of United

Steel Workers Local 1-423 for

helping our Residents make

over 100 pies and tarts for our

Fall Fair and to Swan Lake

Nurseryland for donating 100

lbs of apples.

HOLE IN ONE

 

Hallmark participated in the

annual Abbotsford Chamber of

Commerce Golf tournament. 

We served ice coffees and gave

away some great prizes. We are

grateful to Ninety Nine Beans for

providing their coffee machine. 

It was a definite hole in one!

PAPER MOUNTAINS

 

We want to share how

appreciative Evergreen is to have

had an intern this summer

through the Canada Summer

Jobs program. Aera was with us

for over 8 weeks. The main

project she worked on was

archiving decades of medical

records for Iron Mountain.

Thank you Aera and we wish

you all the best!


